
Please oppose HB 2358

I am very concerned that this policy hasn’t been well-vetted and will actually harm those it intends to help.
Please oppose HB 2358 this session. This bills would negatively impact not only family farmers and ranchers in Oregon, but also 
agricultural workers!

Sincerely, 
Jen Hamaker


